
Are you able to join us in fighting
youth hunger or want to partner
with us as a Heart Work Sponsor?
For more information Email
info@covingtonstorehouse.org  
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IMPORTANT UPDATES

FOR MAY 2024
We are excited to announce that we have a new
Executive Director, Stephanie Lawson! Jennifer

Liggett has accepted a position with King
County starting May 2024 and we wish her the
best on her new adventure.  Jennifer was able

to move The Storehouse forward in
partnerships, funding, collaborations and

operations during a time of great expansion and
need for food in the Covington community.  Join

us in welcoming Stephanie Lawson to The
Storehouse Family. 
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We logged 880+ volunteer hours in the month of April! 
42 NEW families (147 NEW individuals) were registered for food!

775 BACKPACK
BUDDIES WENT
TO STUDENTS
AGES 5-18 

87,000+ LBS
SERVED OUR
COMMUNITY

1,312 PEOPLE
RECEIVED
FOOD 

PARTNER SPOTLIGHTPARTNER SPOTLIGHT
COVINGTON ROTARYCOVINGTON ROTARY

Thank you to the Covington Rotary
Club for helping us fund our new HVAC
at The Storehouse! We are honored to
have been the ‘fund a need’ at their

recent annual auction event at Green
River College! We are excited to get it

installed for Summer!  
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We want to express our heartfelt appreciation to the community for their
unwavering support in fighting hunger alongside us. Covington is facing a
hidden hunger crisis, but thanks to the generosity of donors, partners and
neighbors, we are able to meet the needs of the most vulnerable
members of our community. We have seen an increase in clients who are
over age 65, under age 25 and from diverse backgrounds. It is important
to note that we cannot solely rely on food banks to address food
insecurity. It takes a collective effort from those who care. We are grateful
for your support and invite you to donate to the upcoming National Stamp
Out Hunger Food Drive on May 11th. If you are unable to participate in that
way and want to contribute, you can still donate 
directly to The Storehouse during donation hours or 
consider donating monetarily through 
covingtonstorehouse.org/#donate. 
Together we serve better!
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Thank You

Dignity.     Compassion.     Community.     Stewardship.


